

As mentioned previously, the FWS choir is back up and running and we are looking forward to performing at St Mary's Church for the Children Singing for Children concert on Wednesday 1st March - thank you!! Tickets will be available from Anita in the school office for £5 in due course.

The 7th Family Group had a disaster





7FG have started to find out about Natural Disasters. They are keeping safe from the lava though!

Thanks to the Friends of Frank Wise School



We'd like to thank the hard work of school staff, in partnership with the Friends of Frank Wise School, who have managed to fund and organise a significant refurbishment of the Primary Playground, supported by a sizeable anonymous donation. Over the Easter break the hill and the area around it will be covered with a soft play surface and additional ways of getting up the hill added. They will also be refurbishing the play tunnel. This is the start of what we hope will be a broader improvement of the

primary play areas over the coming year or so, ensuring that our pupils have access to a vibrant and exciting place to develop their play skills and interactions with one another.

Notifying school of pupil absence

Please can we ask that families call school before 8:00 to notify us of their child's absence where at all possible. This will ensure that we can record this on the register and communicate it to staff. It is also important that the transport operator is informed so that they know not to collect your child when ill.

Term dates

The term dates for 2023/24 are now available on the school website.